Twin Lakes PTA Meeting Minutes - 10/11/22

Meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Alicia Graisy.

In attendance, 13 people including staff, parents, and board members.

Principal’s Moment:
· Introducing a new school teacher! Welcome! - Katrina Thompson
· District cross country tomorrow 10/12
· October 31 - fall Halloween parade with costume - Parents/volunteers welcome
· Volunteer orientation rescheduled to this Thursday
· Turkey trot in November- week before Thanksgiving break
· I-station reading assessment

Treasurer Report
· Tenille announced that there is an allocation of $500 for the upcoming BINGO event.
· Poinsettia orders progress- a total of 2 so far

Meeting Minutes
Approval of September 2022 Meeting Minutes. Kaylin Hutchinson made a motion to approve the budget, Stephanie seconded it. It was approved by the members. 

Old Business
BINGO Night:
· Need to pre-order- we are NOT selling books at the door, will make this known through Class Dojo, Facebook, school announcements, and flyers
· Will have concessions- cash only
· Volunteers sign up needs to be set up with sign up genius, Akilyn will organize and send email out to volunteers.
· Fundraising table
· TV to visually see playground and reader board 
· Would like a visual display to represent monies obtained

New Business
· Reader board: 15- 20k includes installation. Local company in CDA option 1 vs option 2
· Playground equipment: 28k - option 1 VS 36k - option 2
· Grant Approval: Need 990 tax form, on pause for now
· Fundraising Update: Pricing changed for bronze, silver, gold, and diamond packages
· Poinsettia Fundraiser: Currently set up for the 16th delivery- Wednesday. Volunteers will be available for a 1000 to 1200 drop off. 
· Christmas Store: Volunteers will be needed during school hours to manage money, name tags, and 4-5 prize tables. Volunteers needed after hours for wrapping presents.
· Membership Drive: 65 members so far, will invite staff and teachers to become members as well.  

The meeting was closed at 7:15 pm. The next meeting will be November 8th. 



